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Hello Landmark Commission People,
Happy December!

Please consider being a vote for the preservation of a piece of the best of Austin. Remarkable
old homes is one feature of Austin's best.

I support granting historic status to 701 Sparks Ave. Austin, TX It is a wonderful example of
Spanish Colonial Revival architecture, and meets the required age and architectural design
criteria for historic designation. Its demolition would be a significant loss to Sparks Ave, the
neighborhood and for our city, architecturally and historically. It deserves to be preserved and
enjoyed by future Austin generations.

I consider a vote for preserving this home as a vote for people over profits.
Make this week a good one for you!
Brenda C Berstis
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